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Term 2  Week 10 Thursday 6th July 2023 
Principal:  Narelle Kusabs   Deputy Principal:  Toni Webster 

Important Dates 
 

 

 
Fri 7th July 

Last day of term 

Early dismissal 

 

Fun Friday Fete  

1:30 pm - 3pm 

All welcome 

(see flyer) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mon 24th July 
Term 3 begins 

 

 
 
 

Out of School Hours Care 
contact details 

Web: 
www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au  
 

Phone: 8155 5444 
 

Email:  
admin@happyhaven.sa.edu.au 

From The Leadership Team 
 

Mid Year Progress Reports  

This week all families have access to their child’s Mid Year progress report via the portal. This 

provides you with an indication of your child’s achievement to-date and identifies future 

learning goals for their development. If you have any difficulties accessing the portal we are 

happy to help via the front office.  

 

Good Luck 

Wishing  Bella, Erin and Lachie all the best for their final teaching placement before becoming 

fully qualified teachers. Thank you for the dedication shown to supporting our students.  We 

look forward to welcoming you into the teaching profession.  

 

Welcome  to new staff  

We will welcome several new SSOs to our team Kimberley, Jack, Tabitha, Courtney, Leah and 

Caitlin. They will working with students in mainstream and in our Disability Unit. 

Welcome to UniSA students Diana Kalivaci and Megan Mawhinney who have began their 

lead days before starting their final placement  in August with Miss Winterfield and Miss 

Mulcahy.  

 

End of Term Reminders  

With the holidays fast approaching we would like to take this opportunity to remind families of 

the following organisational details:  

 Early Dismissal - school finishes at 2.00pm on the last day of term, Friday  7th July 

 Friday 7th July - Karra Unit Fete afternoon   

 School resumes for Term 3 on Monday 24th July 

 

Student Leaders 

Student Leaders have started their regular visits to Manor Farm Preschool. For the remainder of    

this year, some of our older students will be attending weekly sessions at Manor Farm Preschool 

to work with some of our community’s youngest members. Students take part in social play, 

reading, counting, puzzles and floor time routines. We look forward to continuing this program 

next term. 

 

Next Term highlights  

Week 1 Friday Karra unit to Golden Grove Arts theatre  - Charlie and the Chocolate Factory 

Week 4 Friday Bullying No Way focus day 

Week 5 Monday Year 1-5 cricket clinics, Friday Boys SAPSASA cricket 

Week 5 Book Week parade Tuesday 22nd August  

Week 6 Father’s Day Stall  

Week 6 Friday Sept 1st Jam Band Incursion 

Week 7 Monday Sept 4th School Closure 

Week 7 Dental for Schools, mobile dentist visit ( to be confirmed) 

 

We would like to wish all our families a safe and happy holiday. We look forward to seeing  

     everyone back for Term 3.  

 

FUTURE KEY 

DATES  
 

 

 

Monday 21st August 

Book Week begins 

‘read, grow, inspire’ 

Parade Tuesday 22nd 

 

29th - 31st August 

Father’s Day Stall 

 
Monday 4th September 

School Closure Day 
 

 

 
Please note Important and Future Key 

Dates are subject to change 

Keller Road Primary School 

Keller Road, Salisbury East SA 5109 

Telephone: (08) 8258 3842 

Facsimile: (08) 8281 3836 

Email: dl.0632.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: kellerrdps.sa.edu.au 

http://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/
http://kellerrdps.sa.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This term, Tuta 5 have been 
looking at different musical 
elements with Miss Lelos. 

Through dynamics, 
we have learnt about 
how our bodies can 

make lots of different 
sounds. From quiet 
sounds like tapping 
fingers together to 
loud sounds like 

stamping our feet. 

During our assembly performance 
in Week 9, we created the sound 
of a rainstorm using our bodies. 
Everyone liked joining in with us! 



 

 

Road Safety around our school zones. 

Today, we want to shed light on an often overlooked aspect of child safety – the significance of entering 
and exiting vehicles through the passenger side door. Ensuring the well-being of our children is our top 
priority, and small steps like this can make a big difference in keeping them safe not only at drop off and 
pick up but during every car journey. 
 
Please take a few moments to read why it is crucial to encourage our children to enter and exit vehicles 
through the passenger side door: 
 
Safety First: By using the passenger side door, we can guide our children to enter and exit the vehicle 
 away from the flow of traffic. This reduces the risk of accidents and potential collisions, ensuring a safer 
 environment for our little ones. 
 
Curbing Distractions: By establishing a routine of using the passenger side door, we can minimize 
 distractions for both ourselves and other drivers.  
 
Enhanced Visibility: As parents, we know the importance of clear visibility while driving. By encouraging 
 our children to enter and exit through the passenger side, we can ensure better visibility when looking 
 out for oncoming traffic and pedestrians. This small change can significantly contribute to preventing 
 accidents and keeping our loved ones safe. 
 
Building Good Habits: Teaching our children to enter and exit vehicles through the passenger side door 
instills lifelong habits of safety and responsibility. These lessons can carry over into other aspects of their 
lives, reinforcing the importance of following rules and taking precautions. 
 
Leading by Example: Our children learn by observing our actions. By consistently using the passenger side 
 door ourselves, we set a positive example and impart the importance of safety in everyday situations. 
 Let's teach them to prioritize their well-being from an early age and encourage them to make thoughtful 
 choices. 
 
We all play a crucial role in safeguarding our children's lives, and every small step counts. Reinforcing the 
habit of entering and exiting through the passenger side door not only ensures their immediate safety 
but also equips them with essential life skills for the future. 
 
Let's embrace this practice as a community and promote a culture of safety among our children.  
Together, we can create an environment where their well-being is paramount. 
 
We look forward to safe school zones when we return Monday July 24th.  
Keller Road Leadership Team 
 



 

 

Parent Information 

Check out the City of Salisbury’s 

School Holiday Program for lots 

of fun low to no-cost activities 

to keep the kids entertained 

these school holidays.  

Many require booking so get in quick. 

Visit https://www.eventbrite.com/

cc/winter-school-holiday-program-

420859 

Out of School Hours Care (OSHC) 

and Vacation Care 
Happy Haven’s new school holiday Vacation 

Care program is available to download on 

their web site. Bookings essential. 

To view the program, or for more information 

on their service and fee structure please visit 

https://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/kellerroad 

or contact Happy Haven on 8155 5444. 

 

 

Harmony Awards are presented to students who have shown kindness to others, taking responsibility for themselves and 

their actions and for helping create a safe and positive school environment 

 

Last week’s Harmony Day Award 

recipients at assembly 

Book Week is Term 3 Week 5 

beginning Monday 21st August. Parade 

Tuesday 22nd. 

https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/winter-school-holiday-program-420859
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/winter-school-holiday-program-420859
https://www.eventbrite.com/cc/winter-school-holiday-program-420859
https://www.happyhaven.sa.edu.au/kellerroad


 


